
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

18
th

 November
 
2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 16
th

 

November 2016. 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Department of Education has sanctioned the additional mainstream post as a 

permanent post from the 28
th

 October following confirmation that the school reached the 

required enrolment on the 30
th

 September 2016. 

 The board reviewed the annual school accounts for 2015 – 2016 which are available to 

view in the school. 

 The board of Management wish to thank Valeo Vision Systems Tuam for the donation of 

5 computer hard drives which will replace some machines that were no longer working. 

 The board acknowledges the work of the Parents Association in organising and offering 

Learn to Type classes for pupils in 4
th

, 5
th

 & 6
th

 classes during the winter months which 

take place in the school computer room after school beginning on Wednesday 23
rd

 

November. 

 The board congratulate the girls football team and all involved with the team on winning 

the Cumann na mBunscol Mini-sevens County Final 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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